
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

A huge thank you to you all for your support 

with our summer fair.  We look forward to 

sharing how much we raised in the coming 

weeks.   
 

Attendance 

Target 

for 

2024-5 

Current 

% last 

week 

National 

% last 

week 

Current 

% to 

date 

National 

% to 

date 

95% 96.4% 94.9% 94.2% 94.6% 

On our final push to half term, I would LOVE 

to see our percentage creep up by 0.8% to hit 

our 95% target.  We have so many fun things 

planned for the children too, so we don’t 

want them to miss out.   

 

Heat! 

Monday and Tuesday look like they are going 

to be particularly hot days next week.  

Children are able to come in their PE kit on 

these 2 days to feel more comfortable.  PE kit 

consists of blue shorts, plain white t-shirts and 

trainers. Please apply sun cream and make 

sure that your child has their drinks bottle 

with them.  Please name caps/ sun hats too. 

As it stands, the weather is meant to be a bit 

cooler again on Wednesday, so normal  

uniform will resume 

again at this point.  Thank you.  

   
 

 

Scooters 

We have had some near misses with children 

on their scooters nearly crashing into others.  

If your child is arriving/ departing on a 

scooter, please get them to dismount as they 

enter the school gate and walk with their 

scooter so that we can avoid any accidents.  

 

Watches and Mobile Phones 

Children are welcome to wear normal watches 

to school.  Please ensure that smart watches 

are not worn for safeguarding reasons. Any 

mobile phones are to be secure with the class 

teacher during the day.  Many thanks.  

 

Sports Day 

Just a reminder that sports day for KS2 and 

KS1 is on Tuesday 1st July.   

KS2 starts at 9.15am- please just stay after 

dropping your children off at school. Exit will 

be via the front gate afterwards.   

KS1 starts at 1.30pm- the front gate will be 

opened at 1.25pm.  

The gates will be locked to keep all children 

safe, so if you want to leave earlier, please see 

a staff member         

God bless, have a lovely weekend everyone!   

                               

                              Mrs Barber 

                              Headteacher 


